
The Nevada Division of Health Care Financing and Policy would like to announce the Open     
Enrollment Period for Nevada Medicaid Managed Care recipients. Open Enrollment began on 

April 1, 2017, and extends through June 30, 2017. We are excited to announce that we will have 
four Managed Care Organizations (MCO) for you to choose from this year! All four MCOs offer 

value added benefits over and above the standard medical benefits. This means that you will be 
able to select the plan that best meets the needs of your family. The four carrier options for the 

2017 Plan Year are: 

  Aetna Better Health     1-(866)-815-3732 

  Amerigroup Community Care    1-(800)-600-4441 

  Health Plan of Nevada     1-(800)-962-8074 

  SilverSummit Healthplan     1-(844)-366-2880 

Nevada Medicaid Open Enrollment  

Ends June 30th, 2017! 
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Contact our District Offices With Any Questions! 

It’s Time to Choose Your Plan!  

https://www.aetnabetterhealth.com/nevada
https://www.amerigroup.com/
https://www.hpnmedicaidnvcheckup.com
https://www.silversummithealthplan.com/
http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Members/BLU/Open_Enrollment_2017/

